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Terri L <terrific.terri@hotmail.com>
Sunday, March 14, 2010 8:30 PM
secretary < secretary@ CFTC. g ov >
cftcfeedback@fxdd.corn
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ #RIN 3038-AC61

To Whom It May Concern: Your proposal to change the leverage rule requirement is taking the
choice away from American citizens to trade Foreign Exhange Currencies and giving the choices to
onlya select FEW wealthy persons that alot of them are NOT American. Extremely UNFAIR. Give
US a chance.    My Response is NO, do not do this.

Sincerely, TerriSkinner
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